
Friday, November 15, 2019

This week we started talking about Thanksgiving. We wrote in our journals what we are 
thankful for, read about how children helped long ago and how we can help our families now, and 
worked on letter and letter-sound recognition with a fun turkey game! Kindergarten has been 
working hard at solving word problems in math. We have been taking our time with it to be sure 
they fully understand the concept before we move on. We are planning to have a test next week.

Weekly Focus
Letter - Kk
Number - 11
Shape - Sphere
Color - Yellow + Blue
Focus Question - What are you thankful for?

 Next week we will continue talking about Thanksgiving. We have some fun crafts to make 
and we will do a whole class project to discuss what we are all thankful for. We are very excited 
about our field trip to the Carson Center on Monday! We will be leaving the school at 9:30 and will 
return around 2:30.

The Thanksgiving feast will be on Tuesday, November 26th at 11. If you haven’t already, 
please return the slip indicating how many family members will be attending so we can prepare 
accordingly. Beginning at 10:30 you may come into the classroom and read with your child. The 
feast will begin at 11:00 in the main building.  
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Our class is hosting a pajama drive! Please donate a new pair of pajamas so they can go 
to a child in need. There is a donation box in the foyer, you can drop them off anytime until 
November 26th.  
Grades 1-3 is collecting food for the Good Samaritan. Please donate food items for this by 
November 25th.  

Please work with your children on putting on jackets!  

We have been working on our winter program! The kids are doing well with our classroom 
songs. For our all-school song, we will be singing Colors of the Wind from Pocahontas. Please 
work with your child at home!

  
Enjoy your weekend 
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa




